[image: image1.wmf]
Department of Speech and Hearing Sciences

Speech and Hearing Clinic


Dear Clients and Families,

Whether it is your first time here or you are a returning client, welcome to a new quarter at the Speech and Hearing Clinic. We are glad to have you here. We also appreciate your commitment not only to providing intervention for your family member, but also to helping us provide excellent clinical education for our students.  We would like to take this opportunity to review clinic policies:

late policy

· If a client is more than 20 minutes late, the session will be cancelled unless other prior arrangements have been made between the client, student and supervisor.

· Clients or family members responsible for getting clients to the clinic are requested to call the clinic to inform the front desk and student clinician of any anticipated lateness.

cancellation policy

· We request that clients or family members responsible for getting clients to the clinic call ahead to cancel sessions preferably at least 24 hours prior to the appointment.

· If 3 consecutive therapy sessions or a total of 4 sessions per quarter are missed, enrollment for services provided by the clinic may be discontinued.

payment policy

· We request that you pay at the time the service was rendered.

· Other arrangements can be made on an individual basis at the discretion of the front office and/or clinic director.

service provision for children in the articulation and language unit only
· We will re-evaluate and review progress after the first 3 quarters to discuss the value of continuing services. This review will include at least the family and supervisor. We will consider our treatment data, among other factors, to determine if your child is continuing to show significant progress and that he/she continues to be a good candidate for treatment through our clinic.

· If, as a team, we decide that services will continue to be beneficial we will offer up to 5 additional quarters of service up to a total of 8 quarters (2 years). We will review on a quarterly basis the value of continuing services.
· Please keep in mind that our students rotate through practica every quarter; your child will typically get a different clinician every quarter.
Please feel free to discuss any of these policies with the supervisor working with you or your family member.

With sincerest regards,

The University of Washington Speech and Clinic Faculty and Staff

4131 15th Avenue NE    Box 354875   Seattle, Washington 98195–6426    (206) 543–5440   FAX: (206)543–1093
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